
Fraudulent certificates bearing the letterhead and 
signature of the Fonds de Garantie des Dépôts et 
de Résolution (FGDR) may be sent, falsely 
indicating to recipients that the FGDR guarantees 
the investments being offered.

➢ The FGDR is in no way responsible for these 
certificates. It is strongly advised that all 
recipients of such communications do not 
respond and refrain from making any financial 
transactions or sharing any personal 
information.

Fraudulent websites may replicate the design of 
the official FGDR site, using a similar URL to 
disseminate false information about the FGDR’s 
guarantees and the financial institutions it covers.

➢ The official FGDR website is accessible at the 
following URL: 
https://www.garantiedesdepots.fr/fr. 

➢ lAny other address, even if it differs by a single 
letter, is a fraudulent site. The official FGDR 
website includes a search engine to verify if a 
banking or financial institution is covered by 
one of the four FGDR guarantees.

Alert notice: the FGDR warns the public about 
the actions of fraudsters who are disseminating 
false information and creating fake websites to 

promote financial products.

Your money is valuable. Always remain vigilant, 
especially online.
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